
1

Raszka Shelley

From: Suzette Boudreaux <suzetteb@bhhsrep.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 12:09 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB 1517

Senate Bill 1517 is an overreach for a non-problem.  

 

And, without liability protections for small land owners working in cooperation with organizations mandated to assist 

them like OWEB and Water Councils you will gut any confidence of individuals to work with them. 

 

Please kill this bill. 

 

Suzette Boudreaux 
Marion County Resident 


